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Notice to Bidders

PROJECT: 	Charlotte Public Schools Security Cameras 2023

OWNER: 	Charlotte Public Schools
378 State St.
Charlotte, MI 48813


INVITATION IS HEREBY MADE TO HAVE QUALIFIED BIDDERS SUBMIT BID PROPOSALS FOR SPECIFIED SECURITY CAMERA EQUIPMENT AND INSTALLATION FOR CHARLOTTE PUBLIC SCHOOLS.

Bid proposals are requested and will be received as a “single lump sum proposal” prior to 9:30am, local time, Thursday, June 1, 2023.  Detailed bid documents and submission directions can be found at - https://www.charlotteorioles.com/our-district/public-bids/
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